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CH ATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401 _.

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

Farch 16, 1981 ... ;7 jg, ,

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director ,

Office of Inspection and Enforcement |
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II - Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - NRC-0IE REGION II INSPECTION REPORT -
50-327/81-04 - RESPONSE TO VIOLATIONS

The subject inspection report dated February 17, 1981, cited TVA with one
Severity Level V Violation in accordance with 10 CFR 2.201. Enclosed in
our response to this violation.

The enclosed response to violation 50-327/81-04 contains security-related
information and should be withheld from public disclosure in accordance
with 10 CFR 2.790.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at
FTS 857-2581.

To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained herein are
complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNF.SSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

W.

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Enclosure
cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director (Enclosure)

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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